From: N

Sent: 20 May 2022 14:02

To: Planning Plannin
Cc:
Subject: 2022/2095/pvl

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear sirs,

| wish to object to this planning application to remove resident parking bays in Monmouth Street, to facilitate on
road seating for a cafe .

You have already removed so many in the adjacent streets that finding a place to park is a daily nightmare .

These removals together with the constant suspensions and allowance of commercial parking in the few remaining
ones we have, only exacerbates the situation.

It is now time to reverse your streatery ideas and give the residents the consideration they deserve and which is
long overdue.

| look forward to receiving your response .

Thanking you

C Whitehorn

Sent from my iPhone



